
1099
Sponsor(s): Representatives Sullivan, D. Schmidt, Gombosky, Conway,
Cairnes, Wolfe, Ballasiotes, Cody, O’Brien, Quall, Bush and
Eickmeyer

Brief Title: Providing health benefits for guard members.

HB 1099 - DIGEST

Requires that, no later than January 1, 2000, the
administrator shall offer health plans to national guard members
and retired national guard members. The benefits of these plans
shall be the same as available to employees covered by chapter
41.05 RCW, except for the exclusions of dental services, life
insurance, liability insurance, and accidental death and
dismemberment insurance. Members must pay the full cost of
coverage. Retired guard members shall not be eligible for the
subsidy provided in RCW 41.05.085.


